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Update on Coronavirus Containment Measures:

Lohn ISD has been monitoring information concerning the Coronavirus COVID-19 as released by the United States CDC, the Texas DSHS and the Texas Education Agency.

Healthcare officials have endorsed procedures of “social distancing” as a means of slowing and perhaps halting the spread of COVID-19.

Lohn ISD is developing a plan that will allow us to implement a policy of social distancing and continue to meet the academic and nutrition needs of our students.  Lohn ISD instruction will move to a work-from-home model for our students.
The development of this plan is still in process and is fluid because of the nature of the situation. We ask for patience as adjustments are made as we adapt to meet challenges as they arise. 


1. No Lohn ISD students will physically attend Lohn School the week of March 16 through 
                  March 20. 



a. There will be no on-campus instruction or sanctioned student activity during the                               coming week.



b. Lohn ISD officials will continue to monitor the situation to determine whether the                               work-from-home model will be extended beyond March 20.


2. Academic instruction will continue during the work-from-home period. 



a. Students will not have assignments on March 16 or 17. Students will have                                           assignments for each academic class beginning Wednesday March 18. 



b. Instruction may be paper-based and/or electronically-based.



c. Look for more information by March 18 on details of how assignments,                                              instruction and grading will be conducted.


3. Sack meals for breakfast and lunch will be available beginning Wednesday, March 18.                      Details of how the meals will be distributed will be coming on Tuesday, March 17. 

On Monday, March 16, all campus personnel should report at 8:30 am. Any school personnel who traveled internationally or domestically where they may have been exposed to COVID-19 should contact Dottie DeLeon or Leon Freeman before reporting to work.

Again, thank you for your patience as we work together to keep our students and staff members safe. Every Stride---Eagle Pride.
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